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In This Edition 

Hernando County 

Bowling Newsletter 

Upcoming Local Tournaments and Events 

• 58th Annual HCUSBCA Women’s Tournament (Entries Close Feb 
14) 

• Hernando 500 Club Invitational 8-pin no-tap (Spring Hill) March 3, 
2019 @ 1:30 pm  

• Greater Tampa Bowling Association 2019 USBC Open  March 16-24 

• Hernando 500 Club Tournament (Strike City) April 19 @ 1:00 pm 
 
Check HCUSBCA Web Site http://HernandoUSBC.org/ for more events 
Like us on Facebook: Hernando County USBC 

Editor's Message  -  Happy New Year Bowlers!  The Board of Directors wishes you 
all the best wishes for the New Year and great bowling scores.  Now is the time work 
off all the sugar cookies and great holiday food.  Leagues are getting serious and every 
point matters.  Time to polish your game and get ready for the January-March Bowling 
tournaments.  Consider refreshing the surface of your bowling balls, have the pro shop 
check your finger inserts to see if they need to be replaced.  Check your shoes to be 
sure they are in good shape.  If you haven’t bowled in a couple of weeks, it will help to 
go in and practice a couple of games to be sure you remember which foot to start with.  
Please like our  Facebook Page and check out our Website.  The website will have en-
try forms for all Association tournaments, a calendar of all the upcoming activities.  
Please send photos you would like to be posted on the website.  If any of your friends/
family would like to receive a free online newsletter, go to our website and enter their 
email address and they will begin receiving the newsletters until they opt out.  Don 
Monroe, Newsletter Editor and Director Hernando County USBCA 

Women's County 
Feb 16-17, 2019 

 
Doubles/Singles  

Spring Hill Lanes 
Feb 16 

 
Team - Strike City 

Feb 17 

Upcoming Local Tournaments and Events 

Men's County 
Mar 9-10, 2019 

 
Doubles/Singles 

Strike City  
Mar 9 

 
Team — Spring Hill 

Lanes  
Mar 10 

2nd Annual Open 
May 4-5, 2019 

 
Doubles/Singles 

Spring Hill Lanes 
May 4 

 
Team - Strike City 

May 5 

https://www.facebook.com/HernandoUSBC/
http://hernandousbc.org/
https://hernandousbc.org/event/58th-annual-hcusbca-womens-tournament-entries-close-feb-14/
https://hernandousbc.org/event/58th-annual-hcusbca-womens-tournament-entries-close-feb-14/
https://hernandousbc.org/event/hernando-500-club-invitational-8-pin-no-tap-spring-hill/
https://hernandousbc.org/wp-admin/post.php?post=1616&action=edit
https://hernandousbc.org/wp-admin/post.php?post=1280&action=edit
https://www.facebook.com/HernandoUSBC/
http://hernandousbc.org/
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USBC and Hernando County USBC Charities 

 Donations from Hernando County Bowlers  

  Bowl for the Cure — $1,869.00  

  Bowlers to Veterans Link — $1,884.00  

Thank you for your generous Donations! 

• Bowlers to Veterans Link 

•  The Bowlers to Veterans Link (BVL) is a national nonprofit charity (501(c)3) that supports America’s vet-
eran and active duty service men and women through myriad recreational therapy programs and services to 
speed recuperation and boost morale to brighten their lives.  
Founded in 1942, BVL is the sport of bowling’s oldest and most successful charity – raising over $50 million 
for this cause.  

• Programs 
BVL provides the "extras" not funded by the government, which help speed recuperation and improve morale. 
BVL programs include: 

• BVL/VA Annual Veterans Tournament   

• Lane Kits for the Troops   

• National Veterans Special Events   

• Project Military Music   

• Operation Honor Force   

• Re-Creation Performance Tours   

• “Welcome Home: We Salute You” Events   

• For more information about these programs and how BVL operates them, please visit bowlforveterans.org or 
email BVL's Executive Director Mary Harrar at mary@bvl.org. 

• Bowl for the Cure — Susan G. Komen®  

• Beginning On Monday, October 15, envelopes will be distributed to the leagues for Contributions to the Bowl for the Cure.  

• Bowl for the Cure® is sponsored by USBC in partnership with Susan G. Komen® to help support Breast Cancer research, 

education, treatment assistance and other community programs.  

• Year-Round fundraising and breast cancer awareness initiative sponsored by USBC in partnership with Susan G. Komen®  

• Donations go towards Supporting Research, Education, Treatment assistance, and other community programs.  

• Inception in 2000, people from across the country have hit the lanes to raise over $11 Million to give Susan G. Komen and 

their local affiliates. 

• No event or donation is too Small.  Whether you bring 10 participants or 500 to a bowling center near you, and whether  

you raise $10 or $10,000, you are helping to make a difference.  

• Follow @bowlforthecure on Twitter and Instagram and like Bowl for the Cure on Facebook  

• Go to BowlfortheCure.com or contact bftc@bowl.com for more info.  

http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/bvlva-annual-veterans-bowling-tournament
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/carpet-bowling-lane-kits-troops-bowling
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/national-veterans-special-events
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/project-military-music
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/operation-honor-force
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/re-creation-performance-tours
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/bvl-programs/welcome-home-we-salute-you-bowling-parties
http://www.bowlforveterans.org/
mailto:mary@bvl.org
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800 Series — Reported  August — December 2018   

Honor Scores 

Bowler Name Score League Name Date Bowled 
Martins, Eric 802 Spring Hill Lanes Nov 13, 2018 

Bawgus, Earl 800 Spring Hill Sep 25, 2018 

300 Games — Reported  August — December 2018   

Olsen, Jesse J. 300 Strike City Aug 27, 2018 

Kubilus, Joseph R. Jr 300 Spring Hill Lanes Nov 06, 2018 

Mathews, Ronald K. 300 Spring Hill Lanes Sep 24, 2018 

Smith, Kenneth 300 Spring Hill Lanes Nov 13, 2018 

Bowler Name Score League Name Date Bowled 

Babson, James  
800 Series 

814 Jan 15, 2018 
825 Feb 12, 2018 
802 Feb 26, 2018 

 
300 Games 

Jan 15, 2018 
 Feb 12, 2018    

Tom Russell 
815 Series 

Feb 21, 2018 

Steve Ulm 
804 Series 

Oct 10, 2017 

800 Series Award Presentations  
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Bart Bowman 
300 Game 
Jan 5, 2018 

Ed Irwin 
300 Games 
Sep 4, 2017 
 Oct 9, 2017 

Jim Formisano 
300 Games 

Sep 18, 2017 
 Oct 2, 2017 

 Oct 30, 2017 

Patric Valentine 
300 Game 

Feb 19, 2018 

Mike Smith Jr 
300 Game 

May  14, 2018 

Daniel Beekman 
300 Game 

Dec 11, 2017 

Keith Murphy 
300 Game 

Dec 4, 2017 

Scott Beach 
300 Game 

Dec 4, 2017 

Steve Spence 
300 Game 

Nov 6, 2017 

Warren Schmidt 
300 Game 

Jan 29, 2018 

300 Game Award Presentations  

Presented by Russ Little Director HCUSBCA 

Wethington, Tim 
300 Games 

Nov 28, 2017 
 Apr 02, 2018 


